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Welcome to First Grade! We know that you are having an exciting summer and hope that you are enjoying every 
moment. The First Grade teachers at Oraze Elementary are looking forward to having you in their class. 

Because our supply budget will not support all of the activities we have planned for this year, we are seeking the 
voluntary donation of supplies which your child can utilize throughout the year. 

Recommended individual supplies: 
A backpack to transport notices and materials between home and school. 
Glue Sticks 
Crayons 
Dry Erase Markers (Expo brand black or blue preferred) 
Scissors 
8 1/2 x 11 spiral notebook

We also have needs for “community” supplies which are utilized by all of our students and we would greatly 
appreciate your voluntary donations. 

Recommended community supplies: 
Kleenex, Kleenex, Kleenex 
Hand sanitizer 
Clorox Wipes (for cleaning) 

___Dry erase markers 
___Glue Sticks 
___ 8.5 X11 copy paper 

In an effort to keep classroom distractions down, we have created a list of inappropriate items to send to 
school with your child. 

Inappropriate items for school: 
Large binders and /or organizers. 
Large pencil boxes or other ‘art kits” 
Permanent marking pens 

___Hand-held pencil sharpeners 

Should you prefer to make a monetary donation, you can make a donation to the Oraze Elementary parent club 
designating your gift be used for First Grade classroom supplies. Please allow us to thank you in advance for 
your support. Your voluntary donations allow us to provide your child with additional experiences which will 
enhance their education. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Respectfully yours, 

Oraze First Grade Team 

--Mrs. Bernhardt, Mrs. Ogas, Mrs. Prendergast, Mrs. Thompson, and Mrs. Vang 


